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Product Safety Recall

HopStop Spray Control

for Cane Toads

BATCH 0411/A ONLY
300gm aerosol spray can
Sold February 2011 — August 2011
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Hopstop =

Defect A structural fault has been detected in a small
number of cans of Batch 0411/A that may result in leaking
or discharge of contents.

Hazard Escaped materials may be irritating and/or
flammable, especially in confined spaces.

What to do Persons with cans of HopStop should check
the bottom of can for batch number. Only Batch 0411/A
is subject to this recall. Cans with this batch number
should be returned to point of sale for free replacement
or refund of purchase price.

Contact details You can contact the product owner by
phoning 02 6201 2568 or go to www.pestat.com.au

See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information
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